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This term’s value is Wisdom 
 
 
 

 
 

Weekly Awards  Dates 

 
Well done to our Stars of the week  
             

Ariella and Cian in the infants 
and Kaiden and Elisia in the juniors. 

 
Congratulations to Amolay  

for winning the reading raffle! 
 
Thank you for all the home awards today. We had quite 
a few!  Elon shared his Ducklings 3 award, well done! 

Thank you to Anabelle and Betsy for sharing their 
gymnastics squad try-out awards. Also to Barney for 

coming ‘runner up’ in a Cobblers football tournament. 
Wonderful achievements from you all.  

 

 
Thurs 22nd June     No Art Club 
Tues 4th July          Transition day in school 
Weds 5th July         Sports afternoon 1.30-3pm 
Thurs 6th July        Year 6 trip to Wicksteed Park 
Thurs 13th July      Reports out to Parents  
Fri 14th July           Year 6 sleepover  
Mon 17th July       Juniors trip to Hazard Alley in Milton          
                                Keynes  
Tues 18th July       Whole School trip to Conkers - more  
                                info to follow 
Fri 21st July            Year 6 Leavers Celebration and Picnic  
                                11.30am onwards 
                                Last day of term 
 

From Mrs Busari  
 
As the final term presses on, we start to look ahead to September and the transition for 
both our Year 6 children onto their secondary schools, our own new starters and the 
children moving from the Infants to the Juniors.  Therefore, on Tuesday 4th July we will be 
having our own transition day in school when everyone will move up a year group and 
the children in Year 2 will be spending time in the Juniors.  We also have a number of 
new starters joining us both in reception and in other year groups; we can’t wait to 
welcome them to the school.   
 
A reminder to you all that there is no art club on Thursday 22nd June and then the 
following week, Thursday 29th June will be the final art club of the academic year.  Please 
make a note of this in your diaries.   
 
Finally, Fi from Archway Trust is running a holiday club in the summer holidays for the 
children on 25th and 26th July in Roade Church.  There is a recommended donation of £5 
per session and children need to take a packed lunch.  She will be planning lots of 
outdoor games, craft activities and fun for the children.  The sessions run from 10am -
4pm.  If you are interested in going, please let us know and we can send you the booking 
form.   
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Best Wishes  
 
Jude Busari  
 
 

Our social media  
 

Find us on Facebook, 
 

Ashton CofE Primary School | 
Facebook 

 
 

 
               

Twitter… 
 
 @ashtonceprimary 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
…and for our school 
website, please visit  

 

www.ashtonceprimary.org.
uk 
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